
Crews Will Begin Potholing in Bay Park Next Week
February 20, 2025

Starting next week, Feb. 24, crews will begin pre-construction work to locate underground
utilities along the project's pipeline alignment in Bay Park. Work will be occurring on
Chicago Street, Ingulf Street, Jellett Street, Denver Street and Milton Street. Minor traffic
and street parking impacts are expected during this work, which is expected to last for
approximately 3 weeks.

Potholing will occur at the following locations:
Within the Chicago Street and Jellett Street intersection
Within the Denver Street and Ingulf Street intersection
On Chicago Street, near the Milton Street intersection
On Chicago Street, between Lister Street and Milton Street
On Jellett Street, between Chicago Street and Denver Street
On Denver Street, between Jellett Street and Ingulf Street

Once completed, crews will begin pipeline installation near the intersection of Morena
Boulevard and Milton Street, moving north along the alignment. Additional notices will be
distributed to homes and residences in the area before pipeline installation begins.

Please view the notice for additional information about the upcoming pipeline work and a
map outlining the alignment where work will be taking place .

To forward this e-blast, forward this link.

Safety of the construction crews and community is our top priority.
Please slow down near work sites and follow pedestrian instructions.
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Funding for the Morena Conveyance South & Middle and Conveyance Bike Lanes project has been provided in full
or in part by Proposition 68, through an agreement with the State Water Resources Control Board.

https://www.sandiego.gov/sites/default/files/2025-01/msm-bay-park-notice-v2.pdf
https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1104524640535/daa27376-0b43-4a24-8c81-d4995b01ab68
http://www.purewatersd.org/
http://www.sandiego.gov/
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1104524640535
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001wdP2pGZj8I0yuhzdTt7YGbS42PhpCoeyBoXKFH1dAyed3Qw1cBvM1Yzui4Nj5RjK7eGv2XQP-lLS5_cSeUPpdguYWSRC8QGLxlWsqWLTBc0fNk06h7mgtLd1FL8CUlWuRGWFxL25_V64nwTw3Nrpe37IttbuHuob6wIjuw-L4hK51kWN6AN1Lw%3D%3D
mailto:purewatersd@sandiego.gov
https://www.facebook.com/PureWaterSD
https://twitter.com/PureWaterSD
http://instagram.com/purewatersd
http://www.youtube.com/purewatersd
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=cityofsandiego&nav=daa27376-0b43-4a24-8c81-d4995b01ab68
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